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As you know Canada is hosting the G8 Summit 2002 at Kananaskis, Alberta.

CAABWA-Canada is preparing a policy paper that is intended to guide the policy
discussions of the Canadian government at the Summit and beyond. Our focus is the
impact on African women resulting from existing policies. Conversely, the impact
resulting from lack of specific policies is also of importance to us.

All policies with foreign context including trade and investment policies are being
considered for analysis.

The Questionnaire:

We are requesting your participation in the survey below so we may obtain the
perspective of African women themselves.

We recognize that you may not be specifically familiar with Canada's Africa
policies. Your general input about Canadian policies or policies of other western
countries towards Africa that you are aware of would be welcome.

Your participation is important. Please take the time to fill out the
questionnaire.

PLEASE COMPLETE AND EMAIL THE COMPLETED QUESTIONNAIRE BY
MARCH 9, 2002.

For clarifications, please email both CAABWA at caabwa@cme-mec.ca and

Dorothée Gizenga, Vice-Chair at funji@globalserve.net.
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